
Public Notice 
 

  
 
Service des finances 
Notice to Ratepayers 
 
It is planned that the second due date of the annual property tax accounts for the financial 
year 2020 will be postponed again to September 1, 2020, in accordance with a draft 
by-law amending the By-law concerning taxes (fiscal 2020) (19-055) tabled at the 
meeting of the council of June 15 and whose adoption will follow at a subsequent 
meeting during the month of June 2020. 
 
 
Montréal, June 17, 2020 
 
Yves Courchesne 
Treasurer 
 
 

 

 


